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Health Information Compliance Alert

Enforcement News: Check Out HealthIT.gov's New Look
If you've had trouble navigating the HHS Office of the National Coordinator for Health Information Technology (ONC)
website, you're in for a treat.

The government's go-to source for CEHRT and health IT guidance updated its website to make it easier for providers to
access information and tools. Suggestions from stakeholder input factored into the new site, which is now available on
any device.

Quick links to important information, surveys, and more upfront news and federal updates are just a few of the changes.

"We will be continually updating the website with fresh content and new features, reflecting your comments and
changing needs," said Zhan Caplan, Director of the ONC's Office of Public Affairs and Communications. "Our goal is to
continue to be the authoritative source of the most relevant, up-to-date information about health IT."

Access the new ONC website at: www.healthit.gov/buzz-blog/.

http://www.healthit.gov/buzz-blog/

